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I support HB 1517.  I has been 2 years to flatten the curve and draconian mandates 

by the Governor because we have been in a continual state of emergency.  This 

needs to stop.  We need to limit the over reach of the government and ensure this 

never happens again.  We need an accurate and accountable process for future 

"Emergency Declarations." 

 

Thank you, 

Lilly Roe 

 

 

 


